Notes from the children and young people network meeting 
1st October 2019
New, CYP Facebook group to put relevant information to the group
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1156354687879795/?ref=br_rs

In the room there were representatives from groups addressing issues such as;
Child Poverty
Addressing Adverse Childhood Experiences (ACEs) & Trauma Informed Practice
Safeguarding - on line safety
Supporting parents and families 
Youth work 
[bookmark: _Hlk529968593]Race Equality
LGBTQ+ 
Refugees and asylum seekers
SEND 
Police 
Social prescribing

Representatives from;
Services/Agencies
Plymouth City Council (commissioning team Plymouth & Torbay safeguarding childrens Board SEND) Police, 
Youth Work Delivery
NSPCC, Hamoze house

Specialist delivery
Friends and Families of Special Children, Intercom Trust, Plymouth refuge/PDAS, he National Lottery Communities Fund, British Red Cross, Biomedical Group, wellbeing Hubs, Improving lives  

Stuart Jones, informed the network that POP is creating a “Network of network leaders” this group would help spread information and work with POP in funding application for its Esmee Fairburn projects. He asked for people to put themselves forward for this, 

There were presentations from;

Karlina hall from PCC commissioning team. Karlina ran a workshop called “Co-Design Workshop: Early Help and Targeted Support Offer (Family Hubs)” the workshop was about getting the views about how the council should plan for early help for families, basing it on what is already good and how we can integrate all sections. The presentation can be found at https://www.plymouthoctopus.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/EHTS-Co-Design-Workshops-POP-CYP-Network-22.pptx 

Stuart Jones from POP, gave an update of the new funding program called “Street to Scale”
This is a new unique way of funding small local projects.
You do not have to be a constituted group, just a small group of individuals ready to come together to make a difference. Up to £1000 is on offer. 43 applications were put in the first 3 weeks. POP is now evaluating this first program and will reopen it after Christmas, with some changes it has learnt from the first round

Tracey Watkinson from Plymouth safeguarding childrens Board. Informed the group that his board has now merged with Torbay to become the Plymouth                       & Torbay Safeguarding Children Partnership. People in Plymouth should not see any difference on the ground. The background to the merger is to utilise each other’s expertise, the presentation can be found at https://www.plymouthoctopus.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/PTSCP-Slidedeck.pptx 

POP has put together a newsletter for members of the network of opportunities and news items; https://www.plymouthoctopus.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/POP-children-and-young-people-network-September-2019.docx 

Date; Tuesday 14 January 2019
Location TBA
Time 0945 for 1000 start, finish 1200 midday
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